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Views of Steve O’Connell AM 
 
Steve O’Connell AM, GLA Conservatives, would like to clarify his views on Recommendation 1 of report, 
London stalling: Reducing traffic congestion in London. 
  
Whilst Steve O’Connell is willing, in the interests of cross-party working, to see proposals brought 
forward for how road-pricing in London might work, he remains strongly opposed to the principle of 
road-pricing and would be almost certain to oppose any specific proposals. 
 


